


25 minutes with bike, 10 minutes with U-bahn

Free internet access is provided. Bring a cable to connect to your laptop or router. Having a router will
be beneficial, as you can easily connect multiple devices.

In Munich, housing is very expensive. A lot of students share a flat with roommates; however, it will
be still much more expensive than the student housing offered by Studentenwerk.

800 Euro

When completing the online application on LMU portal, make sure to apply for the student housing,
and if you have any circumstances, use the comment section. If you plan to take the German language
course (Study Preparation Program), indicate in the application that you would like to start the housing
contract starting March 1st. Moving in on March 1st, a month before the official semester starts is a
great way to adjust to the new environment and make new friends.



n

Opening a German bank account is necessary for payment of insurance
and monthly rent. Anmeldung (residence registration) must be completed
before opening a bank account. Also, it will take few weeks to get your
bank card through mail. As an exchange student, there is no monthly fee.

Exchange small amount (around 100 Euros) for emergency. Bring a credit card. Transfer your money
from the Canadian bank

You must go to LMU LSF to check whether the course requires a registration or not. For many
business courses, large lectures, registration is not required. However, for some seminar classes you
have to directly email the professor to sign up.

Business Administation

English

As for business courses, the teaching method is quite different from SFU's. A lot of learning is based
on reading articles and research papers. Participation in classes were highly encouraged, which made
it more engaging for the students. Although different, the lectures were professional and informative. |
appreciated the different learning experience.

| acknowledged the different ways of learning and studying. Now, | understand in what environment |
can learn most effectively. Also, through reading and criticizing many research papers, | now not only
understand better, but is able to provide my own thoughts and compare it with others'.

Submission Instructions: 1. Please complete and return this form by E-mail to studyabroad@sfu.ca as a PDF.
2. Subject line of email: Questionnaire - [Host Country, Host University]
3. Please include your full name and student number in the body of your E-mail.
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